
  adorn 2885 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  adorn 2885 # kosmeo {kos-meh'-o}; from 2889; to put in proper
order, i.e. decorate (literally or figuratively); specially, to
snuff (a wick): -- {adorn}, garnish, trim.[ql

  adorning 2889 # kosmos {kos'-mos}; probably from the base of
2865; orderly arrangement, i.e. decoration; by implication, the
world (in a wide or narrow sense, including its inhabitants,
literally or figuratively [morally]): -- {adorning}, world.[ql

  bag 1101 # glossokomon {gloce-sok'-om-on}; from 1100 and the
base of 2889; properly, a case (to keep mouthpieces of wind-
instruments in) i.e. (by extension) a casket or (specially)
purse: -- {bag}.[ql

  behaviour 2887 # kosmios {kos'-mee-os}; from 2889 (in its
primary sense); orderly, i.e. decorous: -- of good {behaviour},
modest.[ql

  garnish 2885 # kosmeo {kos-meh'-o}; from 2889; to put in
proper order, i.e. decorate (literally or figuratively);
specially, to snuff (a wick): -- adorn, {garnish}, trim.[ql

  good 2887 # kosmios {kos'-mee-os}; from 2889 (in its primary
sense); orderly, i.e. decorous: -- of {good} behaviour, modest.
[ql

  modest 2887 # kosmios {kos'-mee-os}; from 2889 (in its primary
sense); orderly, i.e. decorous: -- of good behaviour, {modest}.
[ql

  of 2887 # kosmios {kos'-mee-os}; from 2889 (in its primary
sense); orderly, i.e. decorous: -- {of} good behaviour, modest.
[ql

  ruler 2888 # kosmokrator {kos-mok-fat'-ore}; from 2889 and
2902; a world-ruler, an epithet of Satan: -- {ruler}.[ql

  trim 2885 # kosmeo {kos-meh'-o}; from 2889; to put in proper
order, i.e. decorate (literally or figuratively); specially, to
snuff (a wick): -- adorn, garnish, {trim}.[ql

  world 2889 # kosmos {kos'-mos}; probably from the base of 2865;
 orderly arrangement, i.e. decoration; by implication, the world
(in a wide or narrow sense, including its inhabitants, literally
or figuratively [morally]): -- adorning, {world}.[ql

  worldly 2886 # kosmikos {kos-mee-kos'}; from 2889 (in its
secondary sense); terrene ("cosmic"), literally (mundane) or
figuratively (corrupt): -- {worldly}.[ql
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